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Dear Soldier For Life, 

    Thank you for your service to our nation and congratulations on starting your next 

exciting chapter! Your bravery, sacrifice, and strength do not go unnoticed, and we, as a 

nation, will always be indebted to you and your family for all that you have given. You 

are a part of the legacy of patriots who have dedicated themselves to the defense of our 

Constitution to make us stronger and more resilient as a nation. 

     Every Soldier is a "Soldier For Life." The Army's Soldier For Life directorate is 
committed to providing value to all Soldiers, Veterans, and Family members in 
communities throughout the country. We want to hear from you - please share your 
stories of successes and challenges so we can also assist others in the military 
community. 

Soldier For Life connects the Army with governmental and nongovernmental 
organizations, in communities throughout the country, to influence policies, programs, 
and services that support Soldiers, Veterans, and Families, while also reinforcing the 
Soldier For Life mindset. 

We encourage all Veterans and Families to remain connected to the Army. Be on 
the lookout for upcoming Soldier For Life correspondence. You can also stay connected 
to the Army and access current information through the Soldier For Life website and 
social media platforms: 

• https://soldierforlife.army.mil

• https://www.linkedin.com/company/usarmysfl/

• https://www.instagram.com/usarmysfl/

• https://www.facebook.com/USArmySFL

• https://twitter.com/USArmySFL

• https://www.youtube.com/c/USArmySoldierForLife

Once again, thank you for your service and sacrifice to our nation. 
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David A Grant 
Colonel, U.S. Army 
Director, Soldier For Life 

Once A Soldier, Always A Soldier - A Soldier For Life




